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Pupils of the 
week 

Larissa Long      
(and Dylan)    

 Maia Burton 

Lucy  Toomey 

Matthew Johnston 

Maisie Hill 

William Freer 

Arthur Jones 

Isobel Reynolds 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…  I 

wonder what 

makes you say                          

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 
Please note that as Little Bears and Kids Club are separate companies and not part of Roseberry Academy or 

the Enquire Learning Trust, they will have their own arrangements for reopening. 

Welcome back to what I know will be another busy term! For some children, it will be a time to return 
to school but, for others, learning will continue to take place at home with online learning                                  
opportunities provided for all children of all year groups viaTeams.                                                                                                       
We are really looking forward to seeing the children who plan to return to school on Monday.                     
Our reopening plan is robust, with measures in place to make school as safe as possible. Staff have 
planned to ensure that as well as reconnecting children with their learning, children's emotional and 
transition needs will be met as they return to school. We understand that children are living through 
very strange times, indeed, and there will be lots of time given to rebuilding confidence and being able 
to talk about worries and wishes.                                                                                                                                                                               
Roseberry staff have ensured that they have followed Government regulations regarding social            
distancing, both in school and at home, in order to keep themselves and others safe. Although our    
reopening plan will ensure that school is as safe as possible, we need parents to ensure that they, too, 
play their part in order to make it work. Here are the basics regarding what we request you do, but 
please see my blog, which goes into more detail and may answer any questions you may have. Please 
also inform childminders of this information if you are not bringing your child into school:                                                                                                

Children do not need to wear full school uniform, as clothes should be washed daily, but will need their 
school jumper / cardigan which will be left at school.   

Children only need to bring the following from home: lunch (if not having a school lunch), water bottle 
(labelled with their name), a healthy snack for break time, a coat and a sunhat. If the weather is sunny, 
please ensure that your child wears sunscreen to school.  If your child has an inhaler or epipen, please 
ensure that these are sent in, too, labelled with your child's name and given to their teacher / staff 
member. Your child will not be allowed to bring bags and toys into school, sorry!    

If your child is not eligible for Universal or Free School meals, you may order a school packed lunch via 
the office, payable via ParentPay.  Children are also free to being in a packed lunch from home.   

Please ensure that you arrive at the school gate at the time specified for your child's class family group 
(see the reopening plan on my blog 27th May for details).  

Please practise social distancing on the way to and from school. There are 2m interval markings on the 
pavement to help you to social distance when waiting outside school. Please see my blog re details of 
the one way system suggested when bringing / collecting children from school.                                                                                                                        

Please note: adults other than staff and approved visitors will not have access to the school site and so 
children will be collected and returned at the gate by staff at class family group allotted times. Children 
with siblings in EYFS and Y1, may arrive with their siblings and go straight into school to wait on the grey 
sofas in the main entrance in the lower school until their class arrival time.  

Key Worker Childcare will be based in the upper school - please see my blog for details regarding access 
arrangements. If you are a Key Worker and wish to use our provision, please contact the school office. 
Children must be registered for provision before admission.                                                                                                 
As always, please let me know if you have questions or concerns and I’ll do all I can to help! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Coronavirus 
If you are worried about Coronavirus, or need further information, please call the            

Coronavirus helpline on 0800 0468687 or visit https://111.nhs.uk 

Look out for your invite to an assembly on Mrs Channing’s Teams           

assembly channel next week, children! 

A message from Kids Club                                                                                                     

Dear Parents/Carers  

With regard to the notice put in Roseberry Academy’s newsletter on 22 May, the club has again decided 

that at the present time it is not safe for us to open on 8 June 2020 due to us needing extra clarification 

from the government with regard to after school clubs.                                                                       

As soon as we hear anything further as to when we could open which will be safe for your children and 

the staff we will let you know.                                                                                              

In the meantime if you wish to email me on sandrapeacock@hotmail.co.uk with regard to the above I 

would be happy to hear from you. 

If you intend to send your child to school, either in EYFS, Y1, Y6 classes or to access our Key Worker 

childcare provision, please ensure that you and your children practise safe social distancing at home and 

on the way to and from school. Failing to social distance puts you, your family and others at risk. 

Times Tables Rockstars awards !                                                     

Most improved accuracy: Paloma Sharman 

Most coins earned: Daniel Lavender  

Most improved speed: Lucas Greenwell

 

Celebrating fabulous learning 
through blogs!                                                                        

If you fancy seeing some amazing 
work, visit our class blog pages 

at: 
www.roseberryacademy.org 

                                                     Mrs Maylard tackles the lost property mountain! 

Mrs Maylard has been having a huge sort out of all of the lost property in school and found 267 items, not including a 

one-legged doll! She has washed and dried every item and placed them into individual sealed bags.                        

She has managed to match some items to their owners, as they were labelled with names and/or initials. However, 

there’s still a lot of lost property ready to be claimed. 

If you think your child has lost an item of clothing, or footwear, please contact Mrs Maylard via email at 
v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org and she will do her best to reunite you with your child’s belongings via socially  

distanced delivery to your home, free of charge! 

If items are not claimed by Friday 19th June, we will start the next phase of the lost property rehoming project.    

Watch this space for details! 

 I’m sure you won’t be surprised to learn that this week’s Act of Kindness award goes to Mrs Maylard! 

mailto:v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org

